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Dear Members,

Please find attached a copy of the audited 2020 Financial Report for the Down to 
Earth (Victoria) Cooperative Society Ltd for approved release to members of the 
cooperative.

While Confest was unable to be held, a significant portion of the costs (and the 
associated receipt workload) of a ConFest and ConFest year were still incurred. 
This loss was to be expected given it was cancelled one month prior.

I would like to take this opportunity to extend our deepest gratitude to the FinCom 
team for all their hard work in the collection and processing of the many thousands 
of receipts for this last financial year.

A huge thank you to all of those who worked so incredibly hard in the lead up to 
Confest for the love and energy you put in to make ConFest the community that it is.

Finally, thank you to the committee members who have worked so hard during the 
year. We so appreciate all of your contributions.

The auditors will be present at the Annual General Meeting this Sunday at 2pm (held 
via Zoom) to speak to this further and answer any questions that members may have. 
The Annual General Meeting can be accessed via http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/
current_meeting/portal.php

Kind regards,

Kate Shapiro

Director & Committee Member

Down to Earth (Victoria) Co-operative

e) kate@dte.coop
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